
    

Welcome Back 
We hope everyone enjoyed the easter holidays and had a relax! This term Miss Evans and Mrs Lowe will be the class teachers with Mrs 

Graham supporting in Cedar, we are very excited for the summer term. We have discussed our topic, castles, the children are excited to learn 
all about them.  

 

Our topic for this term will be 
Castles 

This will link with many areas of 
the curriculum and will be part of 

our literacy, geography, and 

history lessons.  
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Forest school will be on a 
Tuesday afternoon.  

Please ensure your child comes 
to school with their kit to 

change into. Please bring 

waterproofs and wellingtons to 

change into, in a bag. 

PE will be on a Wednesday and a Friday. 

This term we will be working with Mr Bennett 

on a Wednesday and doing gymnastics on a 
Friday. 

Please come to school in your school uniform. 
We will be a mixture of indoor and outside for 

our sessions so please bring your PE kits.  

 
 

 

 
  

  

 

Reading  

Please aim to read at home at least three times a week. Children will 

read regularly with adults in school also. When your child reads at 
home, please update their school planner with if they have practiced 

their reading of their spellings, we will do the same at school. 

 
 

What we are covering in each subject  
Literacy- We are learning about writing newspaper reports and will be creating our own about the ‘Knight Who Couldn’t 

Fight’. 
Science- We will be looking at a range of different animals and identifying their animal group.  

Music- We are looking at film musical versions of traditional stories and creating our own. 

Art- We will be exploring the use of texture in paintings and creating a landscape using textures. 
PSHE- We are looking at ways we can stay safe. 

RE- We will be identifying things that are special to us and others around us. 
Computing - We are exploring and investigating art made digitally.  

Maths- We will be furthering our understanding of measurement and the different ways of measuring. 
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